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Happy New Year Kuzzins,  

We held two wonderful dances in December led by 
our own Mike Bramlett on the 6th and guest caller  

K O Jeans on the 20th. Thanks again to our 
dedicated Kuzzins for providing great food for our 
guests.  

Now on to 2020!  

We are so excited to have 9 new members that will 
join us into the new year.  

We have our New Dancer Dance on January 3rd.  

The club will visit the Swinging Stars in January in 
order to retrieve our banner yet again. They always 
come to our dances with big numbers and we are 
grateful for their support.  

February will be a busy month as we begin to focus 
planning toward our February 29 anniversary 
dance (47th) at Swing Time in Ft. Worth. Please 
make plans to attend our biggest event of the year!  

Finally, our Quarterly Business meeting will be held 
after the dance on January 17th.  

Gods Blessings and keep dancing!  

Jerry and Terri  

  
 

1/17/20 –Bill Hinckley 
2/7/20 – Bobby Willis 

2/29/20 – Darryl Lipscomb 
3/6/20 – Tim Tyl 
 

 
  

 



 
January 

9th Pet McClendon 
11th Bill Fowler 
13th Pat Dauphin 

19th Ginny Holcomb 
27th Shirley Currie 
28th David Warden 
29th Kimberly Brow 

 
 
 

January 

 
8th Mike & D’ Bramlett 

23rd John & Shirley Currie 
30th Bob & Linda Campbell 

 
 

  

Dance to a New Year! 
January 3, 2020  Club Caller: Mike Bramlett” 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host/Hostess Honey Pot 
Leon & Helena Isbell (Chair)  
John & Jane Miller 
Fred & Terri Lanier 

“New Dancer Dance” – Mainstream Workshop at 7:30 PM. 
 

  

Pajama Party 

January 17 2020            Guest Caller:  Bill Hinkley 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host & Hostess  Honey Pot  
Terri & Jerry Johnson  
Laurie & Ray Owens 
Juanita Ocanas 

Mainstream Workshop at 7:30 PM 

  



Beginning Bolero Lessons -- starts Saturday January 11 

Linda and JL are going to be teaching a beginning Bolero class starting 
on Saturdays in January. This class is a great class to start a round dance 
journey if you have never danced rounds or a great class to expand your beginning dancing repertoire. Bolero 
is a slow Latin rhythm very similar to Rumba. Latins are always just a bit easier as they have a looser dance 
hold position. Bolero also begins with a slow side step -- translation, you've got time to think as you take the 
side step, about what to do for step two.  

Class is from 11:15 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. at Carpenter Recreation Center, 6701 Coit Road in Plano. The later start 
gives you plenty of time to have a leisurely breakfast and the ending time still gives you plenty of time for the 
rest of your Saturday activities. Registration opens December 9. You can call Carpenter at 972-208-8087 to 
register after registration opens. Don't think too long and miss the class. The last time Linda and JL taught 
beginning Bolero was two years ago. Taking a class with Linda and JL is always a lot of fun, so don't miss out! 

  

 

  

Captured Banners 
Diamond Jubileers 
Cliff Dwellers 
Lone Star Solos 

Banners Out 
Rebel Rousers 
Swinging Stars 
Stone Steppers 
 

  

January 10 – Swinging Stars January 24 – Tri City Promenaders 

Mary Long - Maurice & Doris Cockrell -- David Worden 
Glen & Wyn El Dodson - Mildred Rounds - Kamie Porro 

Ken & Betty Hoffman - Brady Cox 
 

Call Kimberly Brow -214/236-1294 – with care concerns. 



Dancing Queens 
 
Next luncheon of the Dancing Queens is on January 10 at 11:30. See you at . . . . . 
 
Siciliano’s A Taste Of Italy; 2210 W. Buckingham Rd.; Garland 
 
Please RSVP to Brenda Gates @ 214-862-6865 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Can’t Find Your Promenade? 

Now where did I put that Promenade?  I’m sure you’ve never asked yourself that 
question, but I have.  Luckily, we can all now get the Promenade from the NORTEX 
website.  Just go to this link, http://nortex.info/.  That will take you to the home page.  On 
the menu bar, you will find “Online Promenade”.  It will drop down a list of the latest 
Promenades.  Just click on the month you want and VOILA!  No worries if you are on the road.  

You can access it from your smartphone.  You’ll just have to enlarge portions to make it easier to read.  If you have any 
questions,  please contact Mike Patrick at webmaster@kissinkuzzins.org. 

UNCLE JULIO’S MEXICAN ‘ 
FROM SCRATCH’ RESTAURANT 

90 E Stacy Rd #3400, Allen, TX 75002 

Please join our Kissin’ Kuzzin friends as we meet for an  
evening of good food and fun 

Sunday, January 26, 2020 

 6:00 pm 

Please reserve your spot by emailing Joann Patrick no later 
than January 24 joanne@thepatricks.name. 

“ABC Supper Club – J” 

How fitting it is that we begin the 2020 in January with our “J” pick: 


